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Ruttura of Ruttura & Sons honored by American Concrete
Institute
May 19, 2008 - Long Island

The American Concrete Institute (ACI) presented Tommy Ruttura, president of Ruttura & Sons
Construction Company, with the organization's Roger H. Corbetta Concrete Constructor Award.
The announcement was made at the organization's recent convention. The Roger H. Corbetta
Concrete Constructor Award was established in 1972 by ACI in recognition of Roger H. Corbetta, the
organization's past president. The award is given in recognition of significant contributions to the
concrete construction industry

Tommy Ruttura, active in the industry for more than 40 years, received the award for his outstanding
contributions to ACI. He was also recognized for improving the concrete construction industry and
his commitment to funding industry research.

He commented that it's great honor to receive this prestigious industry recognition. "Ruttura & Sons
has been in the concrete construction business for more than 80 years. As a family-run enterprise,
this tribute is a testament to our history of achievements and serves as a benchmark of excellence
as the company moves forward in the 21st century."”
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